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Lynnwood Well Iron and Manganese Treatment System 

Procurement Addendum 1 

Date: July 5, 2024 

Project: Lynnwood Well Iron and Manganese Treatment System Procurement 

To: All Plan Holders 

From: Terry Curson, PE – District Engineer 

Bart Stepp – Consor 

 

Re: Addendum 1, Modifications and Clarifications to the RFP Documents 

 

Bidders shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum on the proposal form.  Failure to do so will render 

the proposal non-responsive and therefore subject to being rejected. 

 

The deadline for bid proposals to be submitted is still July 22, 2024 at 2:00 PM. 

 

The contract documents for the Lynnwood Well Iron and Manganese Treatment System Procurement are 

modified as follows: 

 

Instructions to Proposers Modifications: 

On Page 00 21 14 - 6 

It is optional for Proposers to respond to Sections 13.3.2.3, 13.3.2.4, 13.3.2.5, 13.3.2.6, and 13.3.2.7.  A life 

cycle cost analysis is no longer required for this proposal.  Sections 13.3.2.1 and 13.3.2.2 are still required.  

Answers to Contractor questions: 

1) How much input does the Water District have and how much input does the Engineer have in 

reviewing the proposals? 

 

Answer – The Engineer will be providing a technical review of the proposals for the Water District as to 

whether the proposals meet the technical specifications.  The Engineer will provide the District the 

results of the technical review including a list of the exceptions for each proposal received.  The 

Engineer will also score the proposals according to the RFQ instructions but will not provide a 

recommendation to the District.  District staff will also review and score the proposals.  District staff 

will then review all scores and the technical review from the Engineer.  District staff will then choose 

what equipment provider to select. 

 


